Item #5

' CON2017-00007
From: Abbey W <abbeywolfert@gmail.com> MAPC- April 6, 2017
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 1:07 PM
To: Morgan, Kathy
Cc: lopez, Ana
Subject: Support for Tiny Home and Conditional Use
Hi Kathy,

I'm writing this email to express my support for Jordan Mullen in her quest to establish a tiny home
residency in Valley Center, KS. This is not simply an RV camper, it is a beautiful reduced-size home
that does not degrade the value of the homes in the area. Tiny homes are part of building a
sustainable future for our environment and I think that should have value to our government.

Thank you,
Abbey Wolfert
5114 N Blackhawk

Wichita, KS 67219
402.250.8447
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Lopez, Ana CON2017-00007
MAPC- April 6, 2017

From: Kristen Hankins <kristenhankins23@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 10:12 PM

To: Lopez, Ana; Morgan, Kathy

Subject: Tiny Home

Hi my name is Kristen Hankins and I am contacting you regarding Jordan Mullens tiny home on 85th
and hillside. I am a graduate from Valley Center High School and have lived in the Valley Center/Park
City area my whole life. My commute to school (Friends University) involves passing the tiny home at
least five times a week. I think Jordan Mullen’s tiny home is better than all of the tiny homes I have
seen on TV! I have even started floor plans for my own tiny home because it seems manageable,
affordable and you can take it wherever life takes you. Please accept her conditional use permit so she
can continue to inspire college students like me, and to enjoy the home she has built for herself.

Kind regards,

Kristen Hankins
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Lopez, Ana CON2017-00007
MAPC- April 6, 2017

From: Jordan Page <jordansheapage@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 11:46 AM

To: Morgan, Kathy

Cc: Lopez, Ana

Subject: Support the Tiny Home

Hello,

{ am emailing to express my support for the Conditional Use of Jordan Mullen's tiny home. Tiny homes promote a
more sustainabie future and must be allowed to be a part of our local community. Please show your support and let
me know if you need any more information from me.

Sincerely,
Jordan Page
jordsansheapage@amail.com
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-_ MaPC April 6,2017
From: Becky Ulbrich <becky_ulbrich@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 11:38 AM

To: Morgan, Kathy

Cc: Lopez, Ana

Subject: Tiny Home

Good afternoon,
My name is Becky Ulbrich and | live in Valley Center, KS at 595 W. 1st St. | drive by this Tiny Home

every weekend. It's BEAUTIFUL inside and out. Let her call this tiny home she spent so much time
on, her home! { support the Tiny Homes!
thank you,

Becky Ulbrich
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From: Mindy Hunter <mindyrhunter@gmait.com>
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 11:32 AM

To: Morgan, Kathy

Cc: Lopez, Ana

Subject: Tiny Home Support

Hello! I am writing this email on behalf of Jordan Mullen and her tiny home case. I am from the Valley Center
area and have known Jordan for many years. Her home has been a well loved project and a lot of thought and
consideration has been put into this. I am writing to you all today to show she does in fact have support from the
community in regards to her tiny home. This is not going to devalue anyone's property and I see no reason as to
why she wouldn't be able to have this on her family's property. Please take this matter into consideration and
know the community is rallying together with her to show our support.

Thank you!

Mindy Hunter



